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St Bede’s Catholic Infant School
Learn to Love. Love to Learn

  November 5th 2018

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION

Dear Parent/Carer.
			Following the ballot count on Friday, November 2nd   we are pleased to announce that Sarah Johnson Griffiths has been elected as a Parent Governor.  The four year term of office will begin with immediate effect.
Thank you to all three candidates for their participation and the very positive response to the election. 

Many thanks

Mrs C Towell
(Returning Officer)


